ADDENDUM NO. 1
Date of Issue: 11/24/2020

to
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL

for
PLC PROJECT NO. MA2003-15

HURRICANE LAURA REPAIRS
GEO SPECIALTY BUILDING SITE

PREPARED BY

LAKE CHARLES HARBOR & TERMNAL DISTRICT
1611 W. SALLIER STREET
LAKE CHARLES, LA 70601
(337) 439-3661 Phone

Receipt and acknowledgement of this addendum must be noted in the contractor’s proposal.
The following items should be noted by bidders on the above referenced project:

1. Item 004 — ON-SITE OFFICE W/RESTROOM/SHOWER has been deleted from the scope of work. Please enter
$0.00 as a unit price for this item as it will not be included in the overall proposal.

If you have any further questions or comments, please submit them in writing via email/mail to Shaunna Davis
@ sdavis@portlc.com / 1611 W. Sallier St, Lake Charles, LA 70601.




